
Grand Champion Supporters of the Fair 
 
Senator Joan Ballweg and Representative Tony Kurtz were 
recognized as the Grand Champion Supporters of the Wisconsin 
Association of Fairs. We want to express our deepest gratitude to 
two incredible legislators who have truly gone above and beyond 
in supporting our industry during the 2023-2024 Legislative 
Session.  
 
Senator Joan Ballweg and Representative Tony Kurtz answered 
the call when our fair members reached out, recognizing the need 
for additional funding for state-aided premiums. Both have been 
steadfast advocates, not just in their actions, but in the way they 
listened, understood, and worked tirelessly to support our 
mission.  
 
Senator Ballweg and Representative Kurtz took the time to ask 
thoughtful questions, seeking to truly understand the role that 
fairs play in our communities and the impact they have on the 
local economy, culture, and families. Their commitment and 
collaboration led to securing much-needed funding. 
 
We are so grateful for your dedication to our fairs and your 
unwavering support.  
 


